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e-mail:	info@vohaphasia.org	
phone:	727-249-1953	
mailing	address:	
2901	1st	Avenue	North,	Ste	101	
St	Petersburg,	FL	33713	

	

This	 month’s	 Caregiver	 Program	
featuring	 Brad	 and	 Kelly	 Marsh,	
authors	of	Love	Stroke,	will	be	held	
March	25th	from	10am-12pm	at	the	
Largo	 Public	 Library.	 Call	 for	 info	
about	all	of	our	caregiver	groups!	

Aphasia’s	Got	Talent!		
Now	seeking	team	
coaches	and	talent	

Do	 you	 have	 what	 it	 takes	 to	 get	 a	
group	 of	 people	 to	 show	 off	 their	
talents?	Even	 if	 they	don’t	think	they	
have	 any?	 Then	 consider	 being	 a	
team	 leader	 and	 registering	 your	
group	 to	 join	 in	 on	 the	 fun	 with	
celebrity	 judges	 in	 this	 friendly,	
empowering	 competition.	 Get	 the	
details	on	our	website	and	mark	your	
calendars	 to	 attend	 on	 Saturday,	
September	23,	2017	in	St	Petersburg,	

Nominate	your	colleague,	
volunteer,	or	member	for	
our	Founder’s	Award		

The	 annual	 Founder’s	 Award	 is	 a	
chance	 for	 our	 founders,	 Mike	 &	
Kathy	 Caputo,	 to	 honor	 people	 who	
have	 made	 extraordinary	
contributions	to	aphasia	by:	fostering	
success	in	groups,	helping	family	and	
friends,	or	educating	 the	 community	
about	aphasia.		
	
If	 you	 know	 someone	 who	 deserves	
this	 recognition,	 send	 your	
nomination	by	email,	video,	or	letter.	
Nominations	 must	 be	 submitted	 by	
May	15,	2017.	
		

This	Spring’s		family	workshops	
are	hosted	by:	

	
	
	
		
	

Find	out	how	we	can	help	your	
facility	get	rave	reviews	for	

family	education!	



V 

 

“Living	with	Aphasia”	group	program:	Now	4	days	per	
week	in	3	locations,	serving	Tampa	Bay	!	

Just	found	out	it	will	be	two	years	
before	the	next	AphasiaAccess	Summit??	

 

													Don’t	be	sad! 
 

Mark	your	calendars	now	for	our	conference:	

Making	Research	Aphasia-Friendly:		
Because	It’s	About	Us		

	September	27-29,	2018	in	St	Petersburg,	FL.	

Voices	of	Hope	for	Aphasia,	in	collaboration	with	USF	St.	
Petersburg,	are	hosting	a	ground-breaking	event	where	

researchers,	clinicians,	and	consumers	will	join	together	to	
understand	research	and	drive	meaningful	aphasia	research	
forward!	Webinars	will	be	offered	in	the	months	leading	up	

VOICES OF HOPE FOR APHASIA       WWW.VOHAPHASIA.ORG 


